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NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that the Students’ Union of Murazar College is going to organize 

the “Freshers’ Social and Cultural Programme” for the academic session 2025–26 

on 3rd and 4th September, 2025. 

So, all the Teaching & Non-Teaching Staff and Students of Murazar College are 

hereby instructed to attend and actively participate in the above mentioned programme. 

       

 

               
                                     

Sd/- 
Principal                                                                                                 

                          Murazar College 
 


